
From: levyl@gtlaw.com
To: CELA; Jeff Jordan
Subject: MUR 7147
Date: Tuesday, December 13, 2016 10:24:00 AM

Dear Mr. Jordan/Ms. Ross,
 
                We respectfully request an extension of time to respond to MUR 7147 until January 15,
2017.  Due to the press of business, including the full time engagement with the new administrations
transition team of the people we need to obtain information from to properly respond we require
additional time.  We appreciate your consideration of this request.
 
Larry Levy
Laurence Levy
Shareholder
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